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• HEY HAWKS! WELCOME TO YOUR HAWK TALK TWO-IN-TWO. WE’RE THIS WEEK’S HOST, 
YOUR RED OAK HIGH SCHOOL UNDEFEATED, DISTRICT CHAMPION VOLLEYBALL TEAM 
COACHES. 
 

• WE HOPE EVERYONE ENJOYED THE VETERANS DAY PROGRAMS.  
WE WERE HONORED TO RECOGNIZE THOSE WHO HAVE SERVED AND ARE CURRENTLY 
SERVING IN OUR ARMED FORCES.  
WE WANT TO GIVE A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO EACH AND EVERYONE OF THESE 
INDIVIDUALS. 
 

• WE RECENTLY SAT DOWN WITH NAVY JUNIOR R-O-T-C COMMANDER JEFFREY WILLIAMS 
AND CHIEF PETTY OFFICER LAUREN MCGUINNESS TO FIND OUT MORE ABOUT RED OAK 
HIGH SCHOOL’S NAVY JROTC PROGRAM. 
 

• WE RECENTLY SAT DOWN WITH MEMBERS OF THE RED OAK HIGH SCHOOL NAVY 
JUNIOR R-O-T-C TO FIND OUT MORE ABOUT THIS AMAZING PROGRAM. 
 

• THANK YOU BOTH FOR YOUR SERVICE AND YOUR CONTINUED DEDICATION TO THE 
NAVY JUNIOR R-O-T-C PROGRAM. 
 

• THANK YOU FOR YOUR DEDICATION TO THIS PROGRAM. 
 

• THE ENTIRE COMMUNITY IS INVITED TO A RECEPTION WELCOMING OUR NEW 
SUPERINTENDENT, MRS. BRENDA SANFORD. JOIN US WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 
THIRTEENTH AT THE EDUCATION SERVICE CENTER. LET’S GIVE A BIG HAWK WELCOME 
TO OUR NEW SUPERINTENDENT AND HER FAMILY. 
 

• THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO CAME OUT TO THE BROOKSHIRE’S COMMUNITY PEP 
RALLY! WE HAD A GREAT TIME CHEERING FOR OUR STAFF AND STUDENT BASKETBALL 
TEAMS! SPECIAL THANKS TO BROOKSHIRES FOR HOSTING THIS ANNUAL EVENT! 
 

• CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR LADY HAWKS VOLLEYBALL AND HAWKS FOOTBALL TEAMS! 
IF YOU WANT TO KEEP UP WITH THE PLAYOFFS, OR CATCH A BASKETBALL GAME, BE 
SURE AND CHECK OUT THE DISTRICT WEBSITE AND ATHLETICS SOCIAL MEDIA PAGES TO 
STAY UP TO DATE ON ALL ATHLETIC GAME INFORMATION. GO HAWKS AND LADY 



HAWKS! 
 

• THE RED OAK HIGH SCHOOL MIGHTY HAWK BAND ADVANCED TO THE FINALS IN THE 
AREA MARCHING BAND CONTEST AND FINISHED IN THE TOP TEN!  CONGRATULATIONS 
ON AN AMAZING SEASON! WE ARE SO PROUD OF YOUR HARD WORK!  
 

• SAVE THE DATE FOR PARENT CONFERENCES COMING UP NOVEMBER TWENTY FIRST 
AND TWENTY SECOND. ALL PARENTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO SIGN UP AND MEET WITH 
YOUR CHILD’S TEACHERS TO CHECK ON THEIR PROGRESS!  
 

• FINALLY, WE WANT TO SIMPLY SAY THANK YOU TO OUR INTERIM SUPERINTENDENT, 
DOCTOR ANN DIXON, FOR HER GUIDANCE OVER THE PAST FOUR MONTHS. WE 
APPRECIATE YOUR DEDICATION AND WISH YOU THE BEST. 
 

• THAT’S IT FOR THIS EPISODE OF HAWK TALK. WE’LL SEE YOU IN TWO WEEKS. HAVE A 
GREAT WEEKEND! 


